
From: shane ormerod 
Sent: Saturday, November 9, 2024 9:22 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: File CI-23-P 65 Frances Avenue Stoney Creek 
  
Hello, 
  
I am resident and owner of [redacted], Stoney Creek.  I live to immediate east of subject property - 65 
Frances Avenue.    
  
I wish to go on record in support of zoning change of subject property from Small Scale Industrial to 
Conservation/Hazard Land (P5) in order to conserve and enhance the existing natural features on the 
property.  I would also like to comment that the property should be included in the Urban Hamilton 
Official Plan - Schedule B2 as part of the Significant Urban Woodland. 
  
I wish to be notified of the decision of the City of Hamilton on the proposed Zoning By-Law Amendment. 
  
Thank You 
  
Shane Ormerod B.Sc., BPE 
 


